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June 30, 2020 

Via Electronic Mail 

Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary  

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue, Suite 314  

P.O. Box 350 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350  

Re: Non-Confidential Submittal of Certification 

In the Matter of the Implementation of L. 2018, c.16 Regarding the 

Establishment of a Zero Emission Certificate Program for Eligible Nuclear 

Power Plants, BPU Docket No. E018080899 

Application For Zero Emission Certificates Of Salem 1 Nuclear Power Plant, 

Docket No. EO18121338 

Application For Zero Emission Certificates Of Salem 2 Nuclear Power Plant, 

Docket No. EO18121339 

Application For Zero Emission Certificates Of Hope Creek Nuclear Power Plant, 

Docket No. EO18121337 

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 

PSEG Nuclear LLC (PSEG) hereby submits the attached “Affidavit And Certification Of 

Continued Operations At Hope Creek, Salem 1 And Salem 2 Nuclear Plants” (“Certification”) in 

conformance with the requirements of the N.J.A.C 48:3-87.5 (h)(3) and the July 10, 2019 and 

May 20, 2020 orders of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities issued in the above-captioned 



matters.  The Certification certifies that PSEG will continue to operate the Hope Creek, Salem 

1 and Salem 2 nuclear plants at full or near full capacity for the current Zero Emission Certificate 

eligibility period ending May 31, 2022, except with respect to nuclear power plant shutdowns for 

necessary maintenance and refueling.    

Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Grace H. Park 

Deputy General Counsel & Chief Litigation Counsel 

PSEG  

80 Park Plaza – T5 

Newark, New Jersey 07102-4194 

Tel.: 973-430-6482 (office) 

Tel.: 917-696-3496 (mobile) 

Email: grace.park@pseg.com 

cc:  Thomas K. Walker, Director, NJ Board of Public Utilities
Abe Silverman, General Counsel, NJ Board of Public Utilities
Stacy Richardson, Legal Specialist, NJ Board of Public Utilities
Joseph F. Accardo Jr., Esq., VP Regulatory & Deputy General Counsel, PSEG
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